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Submission: "Dear IPART,
It is with dismay that I hear you are considering dropping the NSW Solar Feed In Tariff from the current level of 11¢ per Kwhr.

It is solar owners such as myself that are assisting the managing of high loads on very hot or cold days, and contributing to a
meaningful drop in emissions generated from the power industry.

It is about time that our contribution is recognised and the feed-in tariff INCREASED rather than decreased.

Personally, we are working as hard as we can toward installing batteries on our system in order to further isolate ourselves
from the vagaries of the NSW governments policies in this area.

Sincerely,
Neil Atwood"





